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Do you want to receive Garrick updates by email
Do you want to receive the new season brochure in the post

Our privacy policy can be found, in full, on our web site
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2018

From 2nd July
Normal Opening Hours

will reduce,
2nd July to 11th August

10am to 4pm
(Monday to Friday)

Regular Season
Opening Hours

FROM
Monday 13th August

Tickets for Garrick productions

will go on sale, on-line from

Saturday 11th August

and from our

BOX OFFICE

on Monday 13th August.

Tickets for our family

Pantomime Cinderella

are already on sale.

See our website for the 

latest news for 

Visiting Productions

which as on sale NOW.
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